BOOTS ON THE GROUND

A Legislative Update from the Office of State Rep. Erika White



Dear Neighbor,

Summer is nearly over, but Ohio is not cooling off—in fact, we're leading the way in the redistricting battle. While Texas Republicans just rammed through a mid-decade congressional map aimed at securing five additional GOP seats for the 2026 midterms, we're doubling down on fairness here at home.

Ohio has already shown what leadership looks like:

- We passed reforms by overwhelming margins in 2015 and 2018, with nearly 75% of voters demanding transparent, bipartisan maps under Article XIX of our state constitution.
- We've forced courts to throw out multiple extremist maps, proving the system can only work when it's held accountable.

Now, House Democrats in Ohio are stepping up with renewed energy to guarantee fair maps—not legislated gerrymanders. Because when voters draw the lines, democracy wins. Voters should choose their politicians—not the other way around.

Ohioans led the fight. The job isn't done. Let's finish it.

Ohio is next and the outcome will Impact our state for generations. Ohio already has some of the most rigged districts in the country which has led to single party rule, out-of-teach leadership, and dangerous federal bills that directly impact Ohioans' Medicaid coverage, hospitals, and food stamps. That's not democracy.

Fair districts = fair representation. Rigged maps cheat voters out of real choices. House Democrats are fighting to ensure every Ohioan—and every community—has a seat at the table.

My office remains committed to serving the people of District 41.if there is anything my office can do please reach out to us by email at Rep41@ohiohouse.gov or by phone at (614)466-1731. Please do not hesitate to contact my office with any questions, comments or My office remains committed to serving the people of Ohio.

In Unity, Erika White

WORKING FOR YOU

In Boston:

This month I attended the NCSL Conference in Boston, MA.

During my time in Boston I met with legislators from other states and had conversations about how to best serve constituencies, and legislative agendas. I also stood in solidarity with Texas Democrats.





Scan this QR code to contact my office, or call us at 614-466-1731, or email us at rep41@ohiohouse.gov

WORKING FOR YOU

At Home:

Ella P. Stewart School for Girls

When community and education come together, every child can succeed! Celebrating the new school year at TPS Ella P.

Stewart and wishing all District

41 students a safe, successful year!





#InvestInGirls #PublicEducationWorks #41st DistrictStrong

APA Ride Along

I was able to ride along with two patrol officers. Hands on experiences such as this are so rewarding and informative.



Thank you to Patrol officers Sara and Mitchell!

SUMMER SESSION: UNCLAIMED FUNDS

Where: Heatherdowns Branch Library 3265 Glanzman Rd, Toledo, OH 43614

When: September 11th from 5:15-7:15p.

The House version of the budget has passed with a provision that allows for unclaimed funds to be used to fund the new Browns stadium.

As your state Representative, I want you to know these funds belong to you - not the state. I want to work with you on reclaiming your funds.

I will be hosting two sessions with **Advocates for Basic Legal Equality (ABLE**) to guide you through the process of reclaiming your funds.

Please scan the respective QR codes to register for the event of your choosing. If you have any questions or concerns, contact my office at (614) 466-1731 or rep41@ohiohouse.gov. Registration closes 2 days prior to the date of the event.



Scan to register for September 11th Session. Heatherdowns Library from 5:15p. – 7:15p.





ADD TO YOUR CALENDAR!

Toledo Library's Job Fair:

When: September 19th

10 a.m. -1p.m.

Where: Main Library Atrium

325 Michigan St. Toledo, OH 43604

The Muddy Maumee Book and Art Festival

When: September 28th

11:00a - 5:00p

Where: Glass City Metropark

1505 Front St. Toledo, OH

419 Music Festival

When: September 20th

Noon - 11p.

Where: 7807 Angola Rd. Holland, OH 43528



Beginning September 2nd for 45 days, Nebrasksa Ave. and McCord Rd. will be closed. Detour is King St. to Hill Ave. to McCord Rd.

